Submission to IEPMC (personal details redacted)

Dear Independent Expert Panel for Mining in the Sydney Water Catchment,

I am writing this short submission to ask that you do not endorse coal mining in Sydney’s
water catchment. | live in Sydney, and | do not want the risk of our drinking water being
contaminated or drying up due to mining.

We must use the precautionary principle when it comes to our water, food sources and
natural resources — things that can’t be recovered once destroyed.

Sincerely,

Danya Luo



